
  
  

  
 We welcome our new BOD Vice-President, 
 Alex Cabrera and Congratulations to our  
  re-elected President/Treasurer, Al Attard! 

 

 
 
      Many thanks to our departing Board 
       member Howard Cahen for his two 
       years of dedicated service as a BOD  
                             Vice-President. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
   
 
 

 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 FEBRUARY (PUZZLE OF THE MONTH) 
 

        An Adjective and a Vegetable. 
 

     (Use these clues to find the two  
  words that, when combined, form  
   the name of a flower.) What am I? 

  

      Puzzle Answer: SWEET PEA 
 

 

 

What can be seen in the middle  
of March and April that can’t be 
seen at the beginning or end of 
                 either month?  

                 Email the Office your  

                            answer! 

  1 – First of Ramadan 
  5 – Ash Wednesday 
  9 – Daylight Saving Time  
17 – St. Patrick’s Day 
19 – Pest Control 
20 – Spring Begins 

 
 
 

When picking up delivered 
packages from the mailroom, 

please remember to double 
check the address to make 

sure it is your package! 
 

   Please pick up your 
   delivery’s promptly  
     to avoid clutter &  
      mistaken items! 

 
 

The Association installed Security Flood 
Lights outside of each doorway to ward off 
possible intruders and we will be installing 

a coded lock on the doors!  The lock code 
will be emailed to all registered bike 

owners! 
 
Please remember to register (send a picture) 
your bike with the office if you are storing it 

behind buildings F and G! 

 
                             It’s recommended to use the 
                          Kryptonite “U-shaped” lock for 
                            securing your bike to the rack. 


